
Toasty Toes Project   

 

Donate A Pair of Socks and Make a Difference Today 

 
Can you imagine going to bed with freezing cold feet in the winter?   

Unfortunately, some kids do.  

Do you want to help prevent kids from getting sick this winter?   

 

You can make a difference with a simple act of kindness –  

Donate a Pair of Socks.    

A new pair of socks can make children's winter happier and toes toastier.                                                                                                            

Please donate and make a difference today! 

 

Parini Rao of 4th grade has volunteered to collect socks from Emerson students 

and Emerson’s community to donate them to Ozone House in Ann Arbor who in turn 

will donate them to children in need.  

Collection bins will be placed from December 7 to 18, 2015                                    

in the Middle School Commons and Fish Bowl.  

 

 Thank you so much for your GENEROSITY 
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